

Office of the Bishop

Rev. Thomas Maloney Church of St. Joseph 225 Owsley Chenoa, IL. 61726

Dear Tom:

Diocesan Chancery

607 N E Madison Avenue Post Office Box 1406 Peoria Illinois 61655

Telephone 309-671-1550 FAX 309-671-5079

June 21, 1991

I always enjoy a good visit with you. Not only is it fun, I visually learn a a thing or two. I do not ever expect to "profit" from our friendship. Thank you so much for function of the and for your wonderful gift.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely in the Lord,

BISHOP OF PEORIA

+Most Reverend John J. Myers